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I am corresponding to register my accord with the South Warrington Parish Councils Local Plan
Working Group.
I agree with them that the plan doesn’t seem to justify the ongoing incursion into the remaining
green belt landscape.
My family and I moved to Appleton fifty five years ago and it has been demoralising to witness
the progressive loss of green belt land.
One indicator of the effect of the increasing of housing development is the difficulty on entering
London Rd. and it can take several minutes to enter the traffic flow.I have witnessed several
close accidents accompanied by irate horn sounding.
I am very much against the revised plan
J Bromley




